

Dear colleagues,

We are looking to recruit interested volunteers to work on our new Global Partnerships in Paediatric Critical Care: PICS Special Interest Group.

The main aims are to map existing partnerships, pool experience and develop a library of programs and educational resources.

We plan to hold out first meetings at the PICS annual conference on 21-22 November.

If you are interested in joining this group and have any ideas regarding its development, please contact Dr Ollie Ross at picsgp@picsociety.uk

We have a considerable amount to learn from our colleagues overseas and to work with them to develop productive partnerships and educational materials for all.

There is much being done already and overlap with other similar groups within WFPICCS, RCPCH, and AAGBI. We welcome their expertise.

All members of the Paediatric Intensive Care Society are most welcome to this new special interest group, as well as co-opted colleagues from around the world.